T he Freshman Informal

The dance given by the Freshman class, on February 27th, at the
Forum, was a decided success. The committee, which consisted of
Messrs. Deming, Stone, Nielson and Rockwell, was well supported by
the rest of the class, who did their share of the work in advertising

the dance.

The dance was attended by a large number of Armour alumni
and people from other schools. Armour functions still maintain their
popularity and draw the good crowds which have always been the

distinguishing feature of our dances.

The dancing started at 8:55, and the floor was continually filled
with dancers, while cooling drinks were served in the parlors of the
hall. Soon after twelve the crowd began to disperse, and at 12:30 the

dancers were flying homeward in their carriages. 7 W



